
PTO Newsletter, 5-24-2019 
  
FIELD DAY 
  
Hello Parents, 
We are CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS- we'd love to have your help at this years’ field day on 
Wednesday, May 29th!  We need volunteers for the following time slots: 
 -set up 7-8:45   breakfast provided for volunteers  
  -morning  8:30-11:30 (Kindergarten am and 4-6th grade) breakfast provided 
for         volunteers 
 -afternoon 12:30-3:30 (Kindergarten pm and 1-3rd grade) lunch provided for volunteers 
This is always one of the kids favorite days and it's so fun to be a part of it.  
We hope you'll join us! 
sign up link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-field3 
  
Also, Just for your information, we are planning to still have games and activities outside, but 
there may be only a couple games with water because of colder temperatures. If we find it is too 
cold, we will move our games inside to the classrooms. Thanks so much for your support! 
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